
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Turkish bombing & military incursion into northern Iraq is
unacceptable

His Eminence Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stressed his rejection of

the aerial bombardment and the ground military incursion carried out by the Turkish forces in

Iraqi Kurdistan.

His Eminence in a statement on 19/4/2022, “We are at a time when we are asking the Iraqi

government to seize the borders and prevent any party from using Iraqi lands as a launching pad

for attacks against neighboring countries”.

H.E. called on neighboring countries to respect Iraq’s sovereignty and not to carry out

military operations inside its territory.


